
 

 

 

To, 

Vice Chancellors / Principals 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Greetings from NAAC. 

Please see the enclosed poster regarding Student Satisfaction Survey (SSS). 

You are requested to take the multiple copies of the poster and put in the 

Display Board / Notice Board in various places in the premises of your 

Higher Education Institutions for the general awareness regarding Student 

Satisfaction Survey to students. 

 

Before taking multiple prints, you may include the name of the IQAC Co-

ordinator with contact number for any assistance, if needed by the student 

while filling Student Satisfaction Survey.  

 

The said poster should also be displayed in Higher Education Institutions 

Website for the information of the stakeholders.  

 

NAAC intends to make the process of Student Satisfaction Survey inclusive, 

transparent and robust which is possible with your support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Sd/- 

Director, NAAC 
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